
 

 

June 15, 2018  #23E 

 

 

Notice of discontinue of provider bonus incentives 

 
As you know MVP Health Care® (MVP) is dedicated to offering quality care for our members. MVP also 

understands that managing information can lead to better health outcomes and that this takes time and 

effort. That effort has driven us to look at our current quality initiatives and evaluate their effectiveness. 

During this evaluation, we have decided that as of 7/1/2018 will be discontinuing three of our current 

claims based incentives. However we will be working on creating a brand new incentive program that more 

effectively supports our mission for high quality standards. 

 

The incentives that will be discontinued as of 7/1/2018 are as follows: 

 

 Cervical Cancer Screening 

 

 Payment for this measure is $50 for obtaining a PAP specimen. It is reported and 

paid following the visit. 

 

 Chlamydia Screening 

 

 Payment for this measure is $8 for obtaining a specimen for Chlamydia screening. 

The bonus is reported and paid following the visit. 

 

 Appropriate Use of Antibiotics 

 

 This measure pays $15 to counsel patients with acute URI, bronchitis, or non-stop 

pharyngitis. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. If there are any questions, please feel free to contact your provider 

representative.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions with respect to this notice, please 

contact your Professional Relations Representative. 


